

THE GOVERNOR

Honorable John Lawrence 211 Ryan Office Building PO Box 202013 Harrisburg, PA 17120



Dear Representative Lawrence:

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the condition of state roadways across the commonwealth. I always appreciate the opportunity to address issues of concern to Pennsylvania legislators, constituents and other stakeholders.

My office is working together with the Department of Transportation to develop potential strategies to improve the conditions of Pennsylvania's roadways and eliminate dangerous, damaging potholes. I understand the importance of ensuring safe and efficient travel for our citizens and visitors.

Please be assured that I give your views serious consideration as we work through this important issue. If you have any further questions or concerns related to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact my office again.

Sincerely

TOM WOLF